[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 22 June 2015 15:26
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 15/00839/REM Longford parcel D and E Bovis Homes

Hi Caroline

Tree sizes are very small.  I would like to see those in publicly accessible areas increased in size. 

1m width is not sufficient width for a native hedge.  2m minimum is required. 

Gravel on geotextile is not suitable. It gets thrown around and weeds grow very quickly. Either plants or hard surface.

Groundcover and Shrub and herbaceous planting are shown on the key but only a ground cover mix seems to be on the schedule. The ground cover should be identified as single species or at the very least planted in groups of 5-7 plants. More species would be an improvement. 

All trees within 3m of hard-surfaces need root barriers to prevent damage to these surfaces. These need showing on the plan, not notes on the schedule.

I presume the planting on DWG JBA 15/163. 02 which borders Canal Lane is part of another phase?

Judith 
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